
SNAPSHOTS OF THE WEEK 

At BMS we have a duty of care to safeguard all children. Our Designated Safeguarding Leads are Nicki Jones (Wellbeing Lead), Dawn Wilks 

(Executive Headteacher) and Amber Barter (Acting Head of School) 

Monday 

Boys football 

Netball 

Girls football 

Warhammer 

Woodwind 

KS2 

KS3 

KS3 

KS3 

All years 

Tuesday 

Boys football 

Netball 

String art 

Minecraft 

Choir 

KS3 

KS2 

All years 

All years 

All years 

Wednesday Hockey All years 

Thursday 

Girls Football 

Bootcamp 

Percussion 

KS2 

All years 

All years 

Friday 
Rugby All years 

Week: 25th—29th September 2023 

Our New Head Boys and Girls 

Congratulations to Emma W-S who is 
now Head Girl, Stanley M who is now 
Head Boy, and Leah W and Hayden W 
who are now Deputy Head Girl and 
Boy. Well done to all entries! 

Year 5 Quests! 

For their Quest, Y5 have drawn self 
portraits and decorated their borders 
using colurs and shape to represent 
feelings and emotions. They have all 
been displayed in the Y5 area and they 
are enjoying trying to spot their 
friends. 

KS2 Girls Football Club 

KS2 Girls Football Club has started real-
ly well this year, with the girls inspired 
by England's Lionesses in the World 
Cup.  The club is welcome to all abili-
ties and the girls have already been 
building their skills over the first few 
weeks, dreaming of being the stars of 
the future! Great job girls. 

STEM Event at the RNLI 

This week a group of Year 8 stu-
dents were invited to the RNLI for 
a manufacturing experience day. 
Our students took part in three 
sessions consisting of a boat elec-
trics activity, simulator experience 
of driving a lifeboat, and tour of 
the factory where lifeboats are 
made. There were also short talks 
from different members of the 
RNLI team to highlight careers in 
engineering. What a great experi-
ence! 

4th October—Welcome Evening 5.15-7.30pm  

(current parents) 

20th October—Food bank donation 

2nd November—Year 7 tank museum trip 

8th November—UBC outcome 

 

This year we have set up a new 
sport partnership with schools in 
our trust and across the local 
area. This week saw a festival of 
events across 4 sports, involving 
5 different schools. We have had 
almost 180 learners developing 
their sporting skills, having fun 
and meeting their compatriots 
from other schools. We have 
had support from local sport 
clubs which has been invalua-
ble. Well done to everybody 
that took part! 

 

Weduc Absence Reporting 

Just to let you know, you can now report your childs absence via 

the Weduc app. Please ensure this is done by 9am on the day of 

absence.  If they are unwell, please give details on the illness so 

that we can record it correctly. 

Reading Volunteers 

We are on the lookout for a team of reading volunteers. If you are 

able to offer any time to come into school and read to our stu-

dents, please let us know. 

This week’s winning classes in KS2 

are 6Z (highest points), 6Y, 5X, 6W 

and 6V. Congratulations for win-

ning the first battle. 

Let the games begin to see who 

will come out on top next time! 

Top Score in Each Year Group 

Shreenav P 5Y  

Max S 6W 

 


